
GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL
THE MAHARAJA BODHCHANDRA COLLEGE, IMPHAL

(NAAC Accredited Institute)

ADMISSION NOTICE FOR B.A. 5TH SEMESTER
2021-2022

Dated, 15th September, 2021.

No.960/4/2021/MBC: In continuation of the previous admission notice No. 948/4/2021/MBC
dated 9th Sept, 2021 related to B.A. 5th semester (honours course) admission for the academic
session 2021-2022, there is changed in the online admission link of the said admission due to
technical problems. The new admission link which to be used for the said admission is
https://student.mbcollege.org and its operation will start from 20th Sept, 2021. Further, the
1st selection list of the B.A. 5th semester of the respective department will be available in
the respective department whatsapp groups. Admission last date of 1st selected list of
students will be 28th Sept, 2021and 2nd selection list will be available on the 30th Sept,
2021 in the concerned departmental whatsapp groups. For detail information, contact the
following Nos. 8837260866, 9366928089, 8860127835.

(Dr. M.Chandra Singh)
Principal,

M.B.College, Imphal


